
   

Registration Form for ETEN Event 

 on Collaborative Online International Learning (COIL) 

 

 

 

Register for the ETEN Event by  

 

Sending an Email to Astrid de Keizer : keizer.de.a@hsleiden.nl 

With Email subject line: Participation in COIL-Meeting/ FAU teacher educator 

 And information on the following three questions: 

1) Your name? 

2) Subject area? TIG? 

3) In what way can ETEN be even more helpful in promoting COIL´s? 

Until 18th November.  
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